Grace and peace to you,

It brings us much pleasure and honor to extend this special invitation to you. Please join us at Chamsarang
Korean Methodist Church to celebrate the 6th Annual Open Community on Sunday, October 4th, 2015 at
3:30pm. We hope to see many friends and families at this special event as your presence is greatly appreciated.

Our theme for the event is “Thank You and We Go Together.” This event is an opportunity for us to express our
sincere gratitude to: Korean War veterans for all their sacrifice for a country they did not know and a people
they had never met, local government officials for their service and commitment for our community, and
Korean adoptive families for their abundant love. We hope to show our appreciation through music. We invite
you to enjoy our wide array of choral, orchestral, band, and jazz music, as well as a delicious homemade meal.

We would love to see you and to have the opportunity to say thank you for what you have meant to
Chamsarang Korean Methodist Church. We look forward to celebrating this year’s festivities with you.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at jeun.church@gmail.com or (516)485-2102 ext. 105.

Sincerely,

—_—

Rev. John H. Eun

Senior Pastor
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